
ESSER in which the U.S. Department of Education established these requirements (https://www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2021-04-22/pdf/2021-08359.pdf).

→  Cell C18 Must be Input for Formulas to Populate Correctly

371 → Autopopulates upon Selection

42 → Autopopulates upon Selection

603-966-1001

most current guidance posted here: https://omb.report/icr/202201-1810-002/doc/117519100.

Please submit in both Excel and PDF form to ESSER@doe.nh.gov by 1/13/2023.

LEA ARP ESSER Plan: “A Plan for the LEA's Use of ARP ESSER Funds”

I. General Information

The American Rescue Plan Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (“ARP ESSER”) Fund, authorized under the American Rescue Plan (“ARP”)

Act of 2021, provides New Hampshire over $350 million to support schools in safely reopening and sustaining safe operations of schools while meeting the academic,

This mandatory template is intended to collect all federally required information from an LEA in a convenient format and to assist LEAs in meeting the federal requirement that,

requirement that, an LEA shall publish an LEA ARP ESSER Plan, which is often called a “school district use of funds plan.” See the Department of Education's

For further context, please reference ARPA (https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/1319/text) or the Interim Final Requirements of ARP 

1/24/2023

andradem@nashua.edu

 (Superintendent / Head of School): Dr. Mario Andrade, Superintendent of Schools

Nashua

3) SAU Number:

4) Date of Publication:

6) Email & Telephone:

1) School District / Charter School Name:

2) District ID Number:

social, emotional, and mental health needs of students resulting from the coronavirus disease 2019 (“COVID-19”) pandemic. 

5) Approver Name - 

I. General Information
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